
CAWard7 - Dale Calkins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tara Smolak <tsmolak@gmail.com> 
Sunday, November ·17, 2019 15:15 
City Clerk; CAWard7 - Dale Calkins; Nguyen Thai; Bryan Romanesky 
[EXT] Re: LOC2019-0025 

Please find below my updated letter on the above process: 

I am the owner of those lands municipally known as 305 7 Avenue NE, Calgary, Alberta. I have reviewed the 
plans for the land use redesignation from R-C2 to R-CG and subdivision of those adjacent lands municipally 
known as 301 7 Avenue NE, Calgary, Alberta, and I do not object to said redesignation or subdivision. 

I have been consulted by the Developer (and/or its agents) in respect of the proposed redesignation or 
subdivision, and I am fully satisfied with such consultation. 

Tara Smolak 

On Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 8:31 AM Tara Smolak <tsmolak@gmail.com> wrote: 
Please find attached my comments on the above process. 

Tara Smolak 
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